
 

                                      
      
SPRING TERM 2018 NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Welcome to the Spring Term. 
 
As you may know Anglian Water will begin working on the road outside the school on 
Monday 15th January, for approximately 6 weeks. As a result it will not be possible to park 
along either side of the road by the school. Mrs Buck has spoken to the Crossways and Scole 
Inn who have kindly agreed to allow parents who need to drive to use their car parks at the 
beginning and end of the school day. 
 
We hope that you will enjoy coming in to share your child’s learning through a series of 
Topic Cafes and Sharing Assemblies this term. Each class will be doing different topics and 
love sharing their learning with their families at these events, they will make you very 
welcome! 
 
Here are the dates for your diaries:  
 
January 
Thursday 18th  Capoeira Day 
Tuesday 30th  Classes 1 and 2 Topic Café for Parents 9.00 – 10.00am 
Wednesday 31st Class 3 Topic Café for Parents 9.00 – 10.00am 
February 
Tuesday 6th  Class 4 Topic Café for Parents 9.00 – 10.00am 
Friday 9th  KS1 Dance Festival at Diss High School 
   Half-term break 12th – 16th February 
Tuesday 20th  KS2 Gymnastics Academy, Attleborough 
Friday 23rd  2.45 Class 2 Sharing Assembly 
March 
Friday 2nd  Class 4 Quick Sticks at Diss High School 
Monday 5th   Y5 Bikeability       
Tuesday 6th  Y5 Bikeability    
Wednesday 7th  Y5 Bikeability 
Friday 9th   2.45pm Class 3 Sharing Assembly 
Tuesday 13th   Parents’ Evening 3.30pm – 7.30pm 
Wednesday 14th Parents’ Evening 3.30pm – 5.30pm 



Friday 16th  Year 4 off-road cycling course (1 of 2) 
                                        2.45pm Class 4 Sharing Assembly  

Thursday 22nd  Easter Dance all day 
Friday 23rd  Class 4 Cluster netball all day at Diss High School 
   Year 4 off-road cycling course (2 of 2) 
   2.45pm Class 1 Sharing Assembly 
Monday 26th  Easter Service 9.30am at St. Andrew’s Church 
Wednesday 28th Non-uniform day 
  
End of Term 
 
School re-opens for the Summer Term on Monday 16th April 
 
Wednesday 18th  Class 3 to Whitwell 
 
We will inform you of further events, including those organised by the Friends, once they 
have been confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
Claire Vosper 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


